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Mayor’s Message 
Fall is officially upon us and guess what comes 
next…….winter and snow removal. 
The Town has had a very hectic summer in 
dealing with our water and sewer infrastructure, 
swabbing of water lines, old connection straps, 
saddles corroding, isolation valves not working 
properly, hydrants leaking, projection pumps 
going “wacky”, pink water, red water, too much 
chlorine, not enough……..I think we have the 
majority of these problems to the Sask Water 
Engineer’s “specifications and requirements”. 
Our Communities in Bloom Committee and 
Volunteers once again have done us very proud, 
the hanging baskets and flower pots were 
beautiful. 
We have repaired 4 sections of our streets to 
alleviate frost boils. 
After much lobbying of the Prince Albert Health 
Region our blood work clinics have been 
returned to a weekly basis.  Please phone and 
book your appointment .  Lab Hours are 
Tuesdays 9:00 to 11:30 am. 
Thanks to the Town Workers for their diligent 
work on keeping the grass mowed. 
Thanks to those Town residents who have cared 
for their yards and gardens. 
The Town would like to encourage everyone to 
attend the Blaine Lake Community Association’s 
Fall Supper on October 26

th
 at the school gym. 

Mayor Andy Ciona 

 

    The Blaine Lake 
Medical Lab will now be open every 
Tuesday from 9:00 to 11:30 am.  
Thank you to everyone who sent letters 
to PA Parkland Health asking to have 
our Lab return to being open one day a 
week, they finally granted our request.   
 

 
Fall Clean Up Days -  On Wednesday, 

October 8
th

 and Wednesday, October 15
th

,  
the Town will pick up unbagged compostable 
garden refuse from the back alleys.  Please 
have refuse in the back alley by 8:00 am. 

 
 

Council Meeting Times 
Regular Town Council meetings are 
held  the 3rd Monday of the month 
starting at 8:00 am in Council Chambers 
at the Town office.  The next meeting 
will be October 20th. 

 
 

 

 

 
Blaine Lake Community Fall Supper – 
Sunday, October 26/14, 4:30 pm 

Blaine Lake Composite School 

Adults $15.00; 12 & under $10.00; 

Preschool free 

Bar/Raffles Prizes 

Tickets available from BLCA directors and 

Town of Blaine Lake Office.  All proceeds 

go to the BLCA for the maintenance and 

operations of facilities and programs.  

 
 

The Blaine Lake 

Community Association 

hosts a Remembrance 

Day Service on 

Tuesday, November 11of 

each year. Wreaths are available for 

purchase and supplied by the Leask 

Legion. You may purchase a wreath 

as an individual or a business. The 

approximate cost will be: $45.00 for a 

Large wreath; $37.00 for the poppy 

cross; $26.00 for the small wreath; 

and $16.00 for the Styrofoam cross.   

If you are interested in purchasing 

a wreath for presentation at the 

Service please contact Laurie at the 

BLCA Office @ 306-497-2222 by 

September 30
th

.  
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“Join us Sunday November 2nd at the Blaine 
Lake Seniors’ Centre for the Blaine Lake Gospel 
Chapel Second Annual Community 
Thanksgiving Service followed by a Turkey 
Dinner.  Everyone is welcome.  A Music Worship 
time featuring Canada’s Double Portion from 
North Battleford, will take place at 10:30AM, 
followed by a meal at about noon.  While there is 
no cost to attend, if you would like to make a 
small donation to help defray the cost of the 
meal, we thank you.  Also, a voluntary offering 
will be taken during the service with all proceeds 
going to MCC to provide crisis relief for 
Ukrainian families who have been internally 
displaced a result of the recent military conflict in 
their country by providing housing and food 
assistance, as well as support in accessing 
health and employment services 
(https://donate.mcccanada.ca/cause/ukraine-
emergency-response).” 
 
 

Any non-profit organization that has a 
community event they would like included in 

the Town’s monthly newsletter or on the 
website should contact the Town office by 
not later than the 25

th
 of the month.  We will 

try and include your event 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Phone books are in.  Stop by 
the Town Office and pick one 

up. 
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